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As a result of the PDK audit, senior staff members have developed a program 

proposal and evaluation process.  PDK Audit Recommendation 4 and the TPSD 

Strategic Plan Goal 1 Recommendation 1.1 requires the creation of these resources 

to ensure a comprehensive program that meets the needs of all students.   
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